
 

 

Man Injured After Early Morning Shooting in Aloha 

September 6, 2018 

 

On Thursday, September 6, 2018, at 6:30 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded 

to an assault near 18000 SW Shaw S. in the community of Aloha. Multiple residents called 911 after 

hearing an altercation and gun shots. 

When deputies arrived, they discovered a person in the street who had been shot. Additional deputies 

converged on the area and began searching for the suspect with the help of a K9.  As a precaution, 

Aloha High School and the International School of Beaverton were briefly put on lockdown during the 

search.  

Deputies were unable to locate the suspect, but 

remained on scene for several hours, canvasing 

the area for witnesses. Investigators are still trying 

to determine the relationship between the victim 

and the suspect. At this time, there is no reason to 

believe there is any danger to the public.  

The victim, a 37-year-old male, was transported by 

Metro West Ambulance to an area hospital. The 

extent of his injuries and his current condition are 

unknown.  

The suspect is described as an adult male, possibly in his early 20s, with shoulder length curly hair. It is 

believed that the suspect was wearing a white shirt and dark pants.  

Detectives with the Sheriff’s Office Violent Crimes Unit are currently investigating. Anyone with 

information is asked to call (503) 846-2500.  

 


